

May 17, 2012

Robert B. Warren T: 416-947-5075 rwarren@weirfoulds.com

File 10606.00053

Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board Suite 2701 2300 Yonge Street Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms Walli:

Re: EB-2012-0206

We are counsel to the Consumers Council of Canada.

We have reviewed the Board Staff Submission in this matter. We agree with Board staff's position that "the ratepayer credit for margin sharing in the Short-Term Storage Account should be increased from \$0.831 million to \$3.824 million", for the reasons set out in that Submission.

Yours very truly,

WeirFoulds LLP

Robert B. Warren

RBW/dh

cc: Union Gas Limited

cc: Torys, LLP, Attention Crawford Smith

cc: Julie Girvan cc: All Parties

4576795.1